
I have not communicated much for the last few weeks. The reason being that I had 

two main responsibilities given to me. One is that I am the General Secretary of the 

Anglican Mission Society. The second one is the role of the Chair of Peace, 

Reconciliation and Discipleship given to me by Archbishop Titre Ande Georges. 

Because of that, I had two major events to organize and coordinate in May and June.  

As a General Secretary I had to plan and organize the College of Consultors meeting 

to be held at the Botanical Gardens Hotel in Entebbe, Uganda. Delegates came from 

the States, Canada, India, Haiti, Tanzania, Rwanda, and Congo. Filled with the Holy 

Spirit the atmosphere was so good, a lot has been shared to see the Mission of Christ 

grow. Positive resolutions have been made to embark on a new page, with love and 

humility. We honored the servants of God who pioneered the movement: Bishop 

Chuck Murphy, Bishop Fitzsimon Allison, Bishop Alex Dickson, Bishop John 

Rodgers. We recognized the great contribution of Archbishop Moses Tay, 

Archbishop John Yong. We were honored to have with us Archbishop Emmanuel 

Mbona Kolini. We received Rt Rev Page Brooks in the Society with enthusiasm and 

hope to work with him in harvest.  

         

The second responsibility had a double duty, organize a seminar for 20 clergy from 

the diocese of Aru and Boga in Kampala, Uganda. But before that, I had to translate, 

edit, and print a book and workbook in two languages: French and Swahili. I have 

attached the copies of the books. The workshop was a blessing, that brought the 

pastors from Aru, Boga to meet their counterparts from Uganda. Next year, we are 

taking the ministry in the whole Province of the Anglican Church of Congo. For Aru 

and Boga Boga diocese the ministry aims at training 2,000 churches leaders with the 

manual, the methodology of training coaches, coaches who will train facilitators and 

facilitators who form groups of 7-12 church leaders at various levels covering the 

whole diocese.  



 

We are all convinced that it would bring about revival in the Church of Christ in 

Congo. 

           

 

Conclusion 

I humbly request your prayer for the Church in Congo and the country, we are going 

through a political agitation as we approach 2023 elections. It also goes with the rise 

of large-scale insecurity. Pray for various programs we have as a church to preach 

peace, love, and unity. I applied for the USA visa, my interview appointment is on 23 

August 2022 in Dar es Salaam, Tanzania.  

 

 


